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March 14th, 2024 
 
Important Message Regarding School Safety 
 
Dear Segue Families, 
 
At the Segue Institute for Learning, we prioritize the safety and well-being of every member of our school 
community. It is with this commitment in mind that we reach out to you today to discuss an important 
matter regarding school safety. 
 
In the event of any threats involving weapons are made, the school will lockdown, the Central Falls Police 
will be promptly dispatched, and appropriate legal actions, including charges, may be pursued against the 
responsible parties. 
 
We urge families to have open and honest conversations with their students about the importance of 
maintaining a respectful and safe school environment. It is imperative that students understand the gravity 
of their words and actions and the potential consequences they may face. 
 
We encourage students to be proactive and report any concerns or instances of threats or violence to a 
staff member immediately. By working together, we can take swift and effective action to address any 
issues and ensure the safety of our school community. 
 
We want to assure you that Segue Institute for Learning remains dedicated to creating a safe and 
supportive learning environment for all. However, we cannot achieve this goal without the cooperation and 
support of our families. We urge you to engage in these critical conversations with your students and 
reinforce the importance of mutual respect and safety. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Josh Laboissonniere 
Director of Facilities & School Safety  
Email: Josh.laboissonniere@segueifl.org  
Work Phone: 401-721-0964 ext. 1380 
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